
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12 October 2010  

 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Charles Sturt University recognises and values the importance of its regional communities, 

and is continually striving to enhance its regional engagement activities.  One such activity is 

the Public Lecture Series, which currently encompasses eighteen centres from Bathurst to 

Albury, and Deniliquin to Braidwood.   

 

The aim of the Public Lecture Series is twofold; namely, to inform the local community 

about research currently being undertaken at the University, and to strengthen the links 

between the University and the region it serves. 

 

I would like to invite you to attend the next Bathurst Public Lecture, the details of which are 

as follows: 

Public Lecture by Professor David Fryer 

Unemployment from a Community Critical Psychology Standpoint:  

Misery, Mental Ill-Health and Marienthal 
Lecture Theatre, Teaching Facility Building (S15, Room 2.05),  

Charles Sturt University, Bathurst 

Wednesday 17 November 2010, 6.00pm 

 

Professor Fryer has many years of experience in this very important area of research, and he 

would be pleased to answer your questions at the conclusion of the lecture. 

 

I am pleased to announce that the Head of Bathurst Campus, Mr Col Sharp, will host the 

lecture and will be happy to welcome you and share some Charles Sturt University wines and 

cheeses with you afterwards.  Please extend my invitation to any of your colleagues or 

friends who may wish to attend. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr Adrian Lindner 

Head of Wagga Wagga Campus 
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